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The 10th Ave Corridor project kicked off in 2015 
with launch events in July and public open 
houses in October. Since then, numerous events 
and sessions have been held with stakeholders, 
residents, and businesses for the 10th Ave 
Corridor. 

• #ThisIsHowWeRoll photo sweepstakes (July 2015),
VGH Bike-apalooza (Sept 2015), Bike to Work Week (Oct 2015)

• Phase 1 open houses to gather feedback and help identify
challenges and opportunities (Oct 2015)

• Meetings with key stakeholder and advisory groups (started Fall
2015 - ongoing), stakeholder workshops (Feb 2016)

Engagement

Analysis and Design

Refinement and Reporting

Construction:  10th Ave Health Precinct, 10th Ave 
Quebec-Guelph, 10th Ave Commercial-Victoria

Summer 
2015 

to 
Early 
2016

Fall 
2015

to 
Fall 

2016

2017

Fall 2016

• Review feedback and conduct additional analysis

• Staff prepare preliminary design options

• Phase 2 open houses for design options in Health Precinct
(April 2016)

• NEW: Creation of Health Precinct -
Accessibility Working Group,
2 working sessions (July & Oct 2016)
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Early 2017

• Design refinements based on public feedback

• Phase 3 open houses - Staff present recommended design for
Health Precinct & proposed designs for Quebec to Guelph and
Commercial to Victoria to the public for feedback (Nov 2016)

• Staff present final recommended design to City Council

Late 2017

Improvements for other areas of the 10th Ave 
Corridor

2019 onward

To view the materials and feedback 
from previous events, please visit: 
vancouver.ca/10th-avenue
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The 10th Ave Corridor is comprised of a 
variety of residential, commercial, and 
health services areas with diverse needs and 
functions. Today we looked at three high-
traffic volume segments on 10th Avenue.  
Following this consultation event we’ll 
continue to refine our recommended and 
proposed designs, while also working to 
improve other areas along the 10th Avenue 
corridor. 

Changes to other segments of the 10th 
Ave Corridor will be made under City’s 
Cycling Spot Improvement Program.

What about the rest 
of the 10th Avenue 
Corridor?

Cycling Spot 
Improvement Program

The types of changes under consideration 
to address safety and comfort for people 
walking and cycling in the future include: 

�� Improving 10th Ave near Granville St

�� Improving 10th Ave near Yew St

�� Improving safety at existing traffic 
circles

�� Installing traffic diverters

�� Traffic signal improvements

�� Lighting improvements

�� Installing corner bulges

�� Removing parking in key locations

Work on future spot improvements 
is not anticipated to begin until 2019. 
Local residents and businesses will be 
invited to provide feedback on local 
spot improvements along the remaining 
portions of 10th Ave Corridor as they are 
developed. 

As part of the Transportation 2040 
plan, the City has implemented an 
ongoing Cycling Spot Improvement 
Program for existing bicycle routes.

The program intends to address:

•	 Travel comfort for people of all ages 
and abilities

•	 Safety at locations with a high 
number of collisions

•	 Capacity and continuity of the 
bicycle route network

Spot Improvement Locations
More than 100 spot improvement 
locations have been completed since 
the adoption of the Transportation 
2040 plan in 2012. 
These improvements reduce motor 
vehicle volumes and speeds while 
making it easier to cross busy streets 
on foot and bicycle.

For information on the Cycling Spot 
Improvement Program visit: 

vancouver.ca/spotimprovements 
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Review
Staff will compile and analyze all feedback 
received through the process and consider 
adjustments to the designs.

Report

Final recommended designs will be presented 
to Council Advisory Committees and Council in 
early 2017.  Stakeholders and members of the 
public will have the opportunity to speak or 
write to Council to express their opinions on the 
recommendations.

Construction

Pending Council approval, reconstruction of 
10th Ave in the Health Precinct (Oak St to Cambie 
St), Quebec St to Guelph St, and Commercial Dr 
to Victoria Dr is expected to begin late in 2017.

Future 
Improvements

Future changes to other portions of 10th Ave 
Corridor (outside of segments presented here) 
will be done under the City’s Cycling Spot 
Improvement Program. 

Share your 
feedback

Please submit 
comments by 

December 12, 2016

In Person	 Complete  a comment sheet at an Open 
House

Online	 View the display boards and complete a 
comment sheet online at vancouver.ca/   
10th-avenue

By Email	 Send comments or questions to                  
10thavenue@vancouver.ca

By Phone	 Call 3-1-1 to provide comments or questions
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